
Bulling and Harrassment Scanz meeting – 19th of April 2015 

Dillon, Mellisa, Betha and Angela  

Meeting opened at 6.08pm 

There was a discussion about the Bullying and Harassment Policy.  It was decided that Dillon would 

contact the Kingdom Seneschal, and the SCAA Ltd about what further steps we need to take. 

Melissa moved for Dillon to write a email to KS and and SCA board. 

All in favour, motion carried. 

Meeting closed at 6.35pm 


